
  
  

 

  

From: Elsie Chris and Miriam Nisonen Oliver 
To: sbc 
Subject: My comments for 2016.SB8.2 on March 22, 2016 Sign Variance Committee 
Date: Friday, March 18, 2016 12:32:05 PM 

To the City Clerk: 

Please add my comments to the agenda for the March 22, 2016 Sign Variance Committee meeting on
 item 2016.SB8.2, Application by Outfront Media for One Third Party Electronic Ground Sign Near
 Eglinton Avenue East and Leslie Street (0 North York Row) 

I understand that my comments and the personal information in this email will form part of the public
 record and that my name will be listed as a correspondent on agendas and minutes of City Council or its
 committees. Also, I understand that agendas and minutes are posted online and my name may be
 indexed by search engines like Google. 

Comments: I would like to ask the committee to not approve this amendment. The public realm is
 inundated with commercial advertising, and it is everywhere. really, EVERYWHERE. Please do not
 allow such a large, bright commercial vehicle (the sign) to be allowed to go ahead. Please allow our
 parks and nature spaces to be that, natural spaces, not commercials. 

it is bad enough that there are ads wrapping the streetcars and in the subway stations (not just the poster
 areas) and then our garbage cans and our bus shelters and so many billboards on buildings and beside
 road was. ENOUGH already. 

E. Oliver 
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